Good morning everyone,
I want to take this opportunity to once again congratulate all of our performers for a great first performance!  You should be happy with how Friday went, as we couldn't have asked for a better result.  We are at a great spot right now with the show, so let's keep building on this momentum.
Rehearsal:
We have our usually rehearsals on Tuesday and Thursday from 6PM to 9PM.  Besides reviewing movements 1 and 2, we will be moving on to movement 3.  I uploaded the drill sheets to BAND, so hopefully you took some time this weekend to mark your music.  Hopefully you've also been practicing/reviewing the music for movement 3.
Football Game:
This week's football game is a home game against Carlisle.  Since it is a home game, that means we will be performing pregame.  We will be wearing our band uniforms for this game.  Students will report to the HS band room right after school.  Concessions will be available to you for dinner on Friday like we normally do before a football game.  Make sure you bring money both for that and if you want to buy food during your halftime/3rd quarter break.  Concessions will be open around 3:45PM.  No one should head down to the field until I know they are ready for us.
As our new members discovered on Friday, after the visiting band performs their halftime show, you have the rest of halftime and majority of third quarter off.  However, you are to report back to the stands when there are 2 minutes left in the 3rd quarter.  This means you need to watch your time.  You can't eat food in the stands.  Also, if a student is not in the band, they should not be in the band section with us.
For those asking about what time football games are over, this is near impossible to gauge.  It depends on what happens during the game.  Do they keep stopping the clock?  Does the clock keep running?  Do we go into overtime?  These are all factors that must be taken into consideration.  Most games tend to be over around 9:30PM.  This is the roughest estimate I can give.
Competition:
Our first competition is at Cedar Crest HS on September 7th.  We will send out more details about this next week (we should have more specific times and such by then).  Any dates for competitions, rehearsals, and football games can also be found on the BAND app calendar.
Let's have a great week and I'm looking forward to another great performance on Friday!!
Thank you,
Mr. Eric Farkas
Band Director
Cumberland Valley High School

